The Annual Parish Meeting was held in the Schoolroom on the 24th. of March, 1936.

Dr. R.M. Woodman occupied the Chair, and was supported by Mr. Sutton, the Clerk of the Parish Council, and Mr. Gray, Clerk to the Milton Charity Trustees.

The Minutes of the two Parish Meetings held in 1935 were read, confirmed by the Meeting, and signed by the Chairman.

The Parish Accounts were read, and, on the proposition of Mr. D.H. Easy seconded by Mr. Wm. Wilkin, were adopted by the Meeting. The Accounts of the Charity Trustees were also read and adopted on the proposition of Mr. J.W. Baxter seconded by Mr. F.M. Garner.

A discussion was then held about the possibility of buying a Recreation Ground. The Chairman, Messrs. Faulkner, D.H. Easy, F.M. Garner, J.W. Baxter, Wm. Wilkin, J. Coulson, G.H. Pearson, and Mrs. Minter all took part in the discussion. It was decided, on the proposition of Mr. Pearson seconded by Mr. Garner, to circularise the village clubs and organisations with the view of ascertaining what support they were prepared to give to the scheme. Mr. Baxter further proposed, and Mrs. Minter seconded, "That the Parish acquire a Recreation Ground." This was carried by two votes for to none against.

The Meeting closed in a vote of thanks to the Chairman, proposed by Mr. Garner and seconded by Mr. Wilkin.

DISTRICT AUDIT 2 2FEB 35/ Dalling & tread. Okaciman. 15/3/37: